
Golden  Globes:  Catholic
League  Denounces  ‘SMILF’
Nomination
Bill in the news: The Hollywood Reporter:

The Catholic League for Religious and Civil Rights is calling
out the HFPA for its Golden Globe nomination of Showtime
comedy SMILF.

“Much to the approval of Showtime, women are treated as
sexual toys by Hollywood moguls and actors. Indeed, it basks
in the sexual exploitation of women so much so that it named
a show after sexual predators, ‘Single Mothers I’d Like to
F***.”‘ It goes by the acronym, SMILF,”  Catholic League
president  Bill  Donohue  said  in  a  statement  Monday.  “The
twisted show upped the ante a few weeks ago when it suggested
that the Virgin Mary was raped and forced to give birth. Last
night it depicted a homosexual priest sexually embracing a
drunk.” READ MORE HERE
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